Western Railway

Office of the,

Dy.Chief Engineer(Const.)lll,

Tel.N0.0265-2641180 Pratapnagar, Vadodara-04
Email.dycec3brc@gmail.com

Ankitkumar, IRSE
Deputy Chief Engineer/C/IV.

No. BRC/W/115/17 (Forest) Date: 17.08.2023

To,

Principal Chief Conservator of Forests,

Satpuda Bhavan,
Bhopal (M.P.)

Sub: Proposal No. FP/MPRAIL/154962/2022

Respected Sir,
In reference to the subject, a letter No. BRC/W/115/16 (Forest) dated 07.08.2023 was

issued by this office regarding bifurcation of the proposal in subject.
In view of the recent meeting of CPM/BRC with the Forest Department, the letter dated

07.08.2023 is withdrawn. The status of the original proposal may kindly be kept intact and
processed further.
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Western Railway, Pratapnagar,
Vadodara-390 004

C/- MINISTRY OF ENVIRONMENT, FOREST & CLIMATE CHANGE, BHOPAL



